
MENAI C.A.R.E.S 
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LIBRARY 
ASSEMBLY 

PLAYGROUND 
Big Back  

 
PLAYGROUND 

Cola 
CANTEEN 

OFFICE / 
STAFFROOM 

TRANSITIONS TOILETS 

 
 

WE 
COOPERATE 

 Share equipment 

 Look after the 
classroom 

 Take responsibility 
for our learning 

 Clap sensibly 

 Sing the Anthem and 
school song to the 
best of your ability 

 Show you care by 
playing nicely 

 Care for the 
environment 

 Get along with and 
include others 

 Play by the rules 

 Listen to teacher’s 
instructions 

 Play fair 

 Start at the back of 
the line 

 Wait your turn 

 Report bullying 

 Have a blue pass for 
sick bay 

 Wait at the 
staffroom door for a 
teacher 

 

 Wait patiently for 
the teacher 

 Be ready to 
participate and learn 

 Follow toilet 
procedures 

 Keep walls free of 
graffiti 

 

 
 
 

WE 
ACHIEVE 

 Try your best 

 Engage your brain 

 Participate in all 
lessons 

 Do your homework 

 Offer sensible 
answers during 
teachers address 

 Listen to all  items 
and announcements 

 Learn the rules of 
the game 

 Be a problem solver 

 Show you care for 
others 

 Listen politely 

 Sit in lines after the 
bell 

 Congratulate others 

 Make healthy 
choices 

 Make your purchase 
decision in the line 

 Have your money 
read 

 Put all money  in the 
silver box  

 Return all icepacks 

 Speak sensibly 

 We go to the right 
class 

 We have the right 
book 

 Wash your hands 
after using the toilet 

 Use the toilet 
appropriately 

 
 
 

WE ARE 
RESPECTFUL 

 Listen to the teacher 

 Take turns to speak 

 Care for your 
property 

 Speak properly 

 Use manners 

 Put your hand up 

 Listen to the speaker 

 Sit quietly 

 Enter and leave in a 
calm manner 

 Be patient    

 Be courteous 

 Care for the 
environment 

 Speak nicely to your 
friends and peers 

 Play in a right  area 

 Put your rubbish in 
the bin 

 Report any damage 
to the teacher 

 Listen to your 
teachers instructions 

 Put  rubbish in the 
bin 

 Eat your own lunch 

 Use manners 

 Take turns 

 Use your own 
money to buy food 

 Use manners 

 Wait your turn 

 Walk around the 
office when entering 
and exiting the 
school 

 Knock on the office 
and staffroom door 
before entering 

 Walk sensibly and 
quietly  

 Leave bags outside 
room 

 Respect others 
privacy 

 Turn the tap off 
when finished 

 Food remains 
outside 

 

 
 

WE 
ENCOURAGE 

 Be a problem solver 

 Let others learn 

 Clap sensibly 

 Give your peers a 
chance 

 Include others 

 Accept others 
difference and 
opinions 

 Play safe games 

 Be friendly and kind 

 Include others 

 Be honest with 
money 

 Help juniors 

 Ignore inappropriate 
behaviour 

 Be honest with 
money, notes and 
injuries 

 Stay in 2 lines 

 Consider other 
classes 

 Leave the toilet 
clean for the next 
person 

 

 
 
 

WE ARE SAFE 

 Walk 

 Keep your hands 
and feet to yourself 

 Sit sensibly on your 
chair – 4 on the floor 

 Hang your bag on 
the hook 

 Move in quietly 

 Sit in your line 

 Keep your hands and 
feet to yourself 

 Leave rocks and 
sticks on the ground 

 Stay in bounds 

 Keep away from the 
mulch 

 Be fair in games 

 Use equipment 
properly 

 Trees are for birds 

 Sticks and rocks stay 
on the ground 

 Walk safely on the 
concrete 

 Use the stairs to 
move from one 
place to another, 
not for jumping 

 Play with the right 
equipment at the 
right 

 

 Keep your hands 
and feet to yourself 

 Line up in the right 
place and stand 
quietly 

 Walk 

 Push on the office 
door using the 
handles 

 Keep your bags on 
your back 

 Walk 
 

 Walk safely 

 Keep your hands 
and feet to yourself 

 Use equipment 
properly 

 Report any damage 

 Move away from the 
toilets block after 
use 

 Use doors properly 

 


